
 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 
              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

COMING EVENTS 

May—Haratua 

27th  Assembly—Ruma Waitā(Room 9) 

30th  School Photo’s 
 

June—Pipiri 
6th  Queen’s Birthday—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
7th  Powhiri/Welcome for Whaea Debs 
22nd  BOT Meeting—6.00pm STEM Room 

Weetbix and milk 
is available in each 

classroom for    
students wanting 

breakfast between 
8.30am and 8.50am 

every school day      
morning.  

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

26th May 2022 

 

Kia ora koutou, 

This week has seen Bible in Schools start again at Miller Ave School with bible based stories 
and Christian values shared with the students in all classes.  This is optional for all students 
and those not wanting to be involved with BIS will be provided with normal classroom work 
during this time. 

We have a vacancy coming up for an assistant kitchen hand to help with our Lunches in 
Schools program providing nutritious lunches for our tamariki at Miller Ave and Goldfields 
Schools.  If you are interested in applying for this 1 year fixed term position drop your         
resume off to Trish in the office. 

This week Mr Hearn installed four large House panels in the hall above the stage.  The        
designs were chosen to represent each of our four houses, Kauri, Rimu, Kowhai and Totara.  
These were made by former house leaders with the able assistance of Mrs Munro.  Drop in 
to the hall and have a look next time you are at school. 

Our teaching staff are gearing up for our midyear reports which will be emailed out to      
whanau at the end of the term. 

Nga mihi 

Phil Gurnick—Acting Principal 
 



A Busy Term 2 in Ruma Waitī (Room 8) 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 
  Westpac Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (Please put in payment details and your child’s name)  

It has been a great start to Term 2.  Welcome to the three new students who are settling   

into school life well.   

We are learning about night and day, the days of the week, months of the year and the    

seasons for the maths strand of measurement; recount for story writing – initial and end 

letters of words; large ball skills and skipping for PE and Matariki for 

science and social science (formally known as Social Studies).  

It is exciting when students are able to confidently participate and   

contribute to their learning, they feel empowered. 

It is another busy term in Ruma Waitī. 



 

Whakataukī 
Aroha mai, Aroha atu. 

Love received, Love returned 
 

(In other words this means you have to 

show affection to receive it.) 

Please ensure your child/ren 
are at school prior to 9.00am 
to be included in the class        
photo’s next Monday.  If you 
require a sibling photograph 
you will need to pick up a     
sibling photo booking form 
from the school office before 
Monday then return the 
signed form to the school 
office. 
After photo day you will      
receive a keycode which you 
will then be able to view your 
child’s photo and place orders 
online.  Any queries please 
contact photolife 0800501040. 

LAUNCHPAD (FORMERLY BIBLE IN SCHOOL) 
Launchpad (formerly Bible In Schools), is a weekly 30 minute fun and interactive programme where     
stories from both the Bible and well-known role models from NZ history are used to present Christian   
values. These values will support the values of the school and the presenters will add quality community 
voices helping to equip our tamariki for life. 
NETBALL 
A big ‘THANK YOU” to the coaches who have volunteered their time to coach our tamariki for Netball this 
year—Whaea Stacey (MAS Nga Whetu Senior Team) Destiny and Amber (MAS Taimana Intermediate 
Team).   Good luck to you all for the season! 
WET WEATHER AND CHANGE OF CLOTHES 
As we are now heading into our wetter, cooler months please pack an extra set of school uniform or 
change of clothes in your child's bag as we only have a limited supply of spare uniform at school and your 
child’s health and safety is our top priority.  
ABSENTEES 
Please remember to contact the school each day your child/ren are away absent/sick. 

Our purpose statement: 
 
We believe positive relationships within the Miller Ave School community 
will strengthen our sense of identity, belonging and purpose.  
MAS is proud to be a part of the ‘Positive Behaviour for Learning’ (PB4L) 
contract with the Ministry of Education. 
 
Your child's attendance matters to us. 

 
“School keeps you safe, it educates you, it prepares you for your future. 
Don’t miss out!” 
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White T-Shirts (size 4-8) 

Please leave at our school office. 

Thank you. 

  School photos 

are next     

Monday 30th 

May starting 

9.00am 



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

OUR SCHOOL APP 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

PAEROA JUNIOR GOLF           

LESSONS 

At the Paeroa Golf Club,        

Rotokohu Road.  

Mondays 4pm to 5pm weather 

depending for term two and three, 

all gear provided at no cost 

all welcome.  

Paeroa Junior Golf facebook page 

for more details.  

 

 


